ScoTT M MCGEE PE, LLC

CiviL ENGINEER

October 22, 2014

Shahab Biazar, PE Acting City Engineer
Development Review Services Div.

600 2" Street NW, Ste. 201
Albuquerque, NM 87102

RE: Santuario de San Martin de Porres Church (M-10E002)

@

Dear Mr. Biazar,

Thank you for the October 15 review comments. The plan has been revised for re-submittal to
address your comments as follows:

1. The Contractor has installed silt fence around the building footprint only which is now shown.

2. The disturbed area is less than 1.0-acre so a SWPPP and NPDES will not be required.

3. The staging area has been added to the plan.

4. The requested note has been added.

5. The construction traffic occurs on existing paved surfaces so a stabilized construction
entrance is not needed.

6. The only BMP is the construction fence with attached 2'-high silt fabric and wattles located at

the perimeter of the building footprint.

The Grading plan was re-submitted earlier this week for approval. Please contact me if you have
additional questions.
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Scott M McGee
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